
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices         Panui o Te rā 
Monday 29th April 2024                                                                                               Mane 29th Āperira 2024 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Ono 
 
CELLPHONES – From TODAY cellphones will no longer be available for students to use at school, 
between the hours of 8.35am and 3pm. This will include students not being able to pay for their 
items at the canteen or office with their cellphones. 
 
LGBTQ+ GROUP - The LGBTQ+ group meets TODAY at lunchtime in the library office. All 
welcome. For more information see Mrs Vercoe or Mr Korth 
library@kingshigh.school.nz kh@kingshigh.school.nz 
 
MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS - TODAY is Flute, Cello and Piano. TOMORROW – Brass, Bass & 
Violin. Timetables are on the Music Room windows. 
 
BREAKFAST RUNNING CLUB - The Breakfast Running Club will leave from the Hockey Turf at 
7:30am sharp every Tuesday and Friday. Runners of all speeds, abilities and ages are welcome. 
We then meet for breakfast ($2) in the Catering Suite after. 
 
JAZZ BAND – Is on tomorrow, in the Queen’s High Music Room, 3.05pm-4.00pm. New players 
welcome. 
 
CHRISTIAN GROUP - Tomorrow in A3 at lunchtime. Anyone is welcome, come along for some 
food and some conversation about life. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB – Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the Performing Arts 
Centre Foyer, Monday – Friday, from 11-11.15am. 
 
OTAGO SWIMMING CHAMPS - All students must complete their individual entries via their Fast 
Lane profile, no later than 11:59pm on Thursday 9th May 2024. The Otago Champs will take place 
on Sunday the 19th of May. If you do not have a fast lane profile, please come and see Mr 
Bannister in the sports office. You do not have to be a squad swimmer to compete in this event, 
all levels are welcome. 
 
PUBLIC BUS FARES – Bus fares are changing for 13 to 24-year-olds from 1st May. Half-price fares 
for ages 13 to 24 are ending due to the government’s decision to stop funding these 
subsidies.  Fares are cheaper with a registered Bee Card, so buy one and get it registered online 
now. From 1st May, Bee Card fares* are: 

• Dunedin youth aged 13-18: $1.20 per single trip. 
• Ages 19+: $2 per single trip. 

 *fares are higher without a Bee Card. Fares are still free for children under 13 with a registered 
Bee Card – now funded by Otago Regional Council. 
 

Senior/Tuakana  
 
ID CARDS – Seniors can pay for, and order, their ID Card at the student office ($13). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:library@kingshigh.school.nz
mailto:kh@kingshigh.school.nz
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.orc.govt.nz_public-2Dtransport_bee-2Dcard-2Dthe-2Dsmart-2Dtravel-2Dcard&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=X2gSAA8FKXWSmNP7DmRUMkUE0rJu_M6SsSPrGd1alQY&m=zYRTF5a2LFNdxvFV8CWnE28nRfONhn-o31-pIBbZjZNa9HjYYdD1CcavGTkqIXmn&s=HpEsQKw_v57BJsdCqyin2vKQTfb_L1L3xWuBXazzRmw&e=


 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Junior/Teina 
 
YEAR 9 OPTION CHANGE – From TODAY, Year 9 options will change to the following: 

9Ea: Economics - B8/B10 9Dv: Kingsmen 2 – R.26 9Sp: Drama – R.30 
9Hi: ICT – T7 9Cr: Kingsmen 1 – C3/C4 9Ly: Food & Nutrition – A2 
9Sr: Careers – A11 9Jp: Maori – L3/R.20  

 
All/Te Katoa 

 
 

 


